City of Green

Interoffice Memorandum
City of Green
Public Service Department

To: City Council

Cc: Mayor Neugebauer

From: Valerie Wax Carr, Paul Pickett
Date: Jan. 26, 2018

Subject: Pavement Marking Program

Please find enclosed legislation requesting to join the Summit County Pavement Maintenance for the purposes to bid
the needed long line pavement markings and auxiliary pavement markings. The long line work is estimated at
approximately $42,000. The auxiliary markings is estimated at approximately $175,000. The maney is budgeted under
Service Department Street Construction, Maintenance, and Repair fund 201-2100-52413 at $250,000.

The Engineering Department determined the long line estimate to include approximately 80 miles of work. The
auxiliary markings include items such as crosswalks, school markings, arrows, parking stalls. Last year was the first year
we utilized the Summit County program to bid our auxiliary pavement markings. The process went very smooth, we

were satisfied both with the price and the outcome of the work. We are asking for first reading passage due to the
County deadlines. Please let us know if you have any questions about this upcoming project.




